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Monday 13 June 2022

Dear Parents

RE. Dance Showcase at the Summer Fayre (Y1-Y5)

We are very excited to give you a warm welcome to the first Dance Showcase, happening during the

Summer Fayre on Sunday 3 July 2022.

The dance will showcase the amazing work of the children during their PE lessons over the summer

term, where they have created dances inspired by themes of nature and the world around them.  At

the Summer Fayre each class (Y1-Y5) will have the opportunity to perform their dances to the whole

school community and celebrate the end of another brilliant year at Grange Park.

For the Dance Showcase, we are asking pupils and year groups to arrive at specific times during the

fayre for them to have a short dress rehearsal before performing their dance routines on the school

field.

Here is the time table for the dance performances below:

*For example:  A year 3 pupil would need to be dropped off  at 12:30pm for rehearsal time and then would perform their

dance in front of parents and pupils on the field at 1:00pm.

Pupils will need to come to the fayre dressed ready for their performance, in their suggested colours

that will be informed by the class teacher.  You will be informed of the suggested colour and theme

this week via parentmail.

Your children will meet their teachers at their designated year 3 classroom and from here they will

practice their routine one last time before heading down to the field in front of yourselves.  Pupils will

not return into the school building after the performance and they will leave the stage area to meet

yourselves in the signed pick up area.

It is vitally important that pupils arrive prior to the rehearsal time in order to ensure the

performances run according to the timetable.



World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

If you do find yourself waiting for any later performances that your child may be performing in, then

this will give you the perfect opportunity to watch other performances from other year groups or to

enjoy the vast array of events, stalls or activities that the Summer Fayre has to offer.

We are really looking forward to sharing the performances with you all and we would like to thank

you in advance for your support with the Dance Showcase on the day.

Kind regards

Lloyd Newey

Assistant Headteacher, Lead for PE


